
Fee-Free TAFE program (January 2023 to March 2025)
Through the Fee-Free TAFE Skills Agreement, the Australian Government has partnered with states and territories to deliver over $1.5 billion in funding for more than 500,000 Fee-Free TAFE and vocational education and 
training (VET) places across Australia from 2023 to 2026. This placemat sets out quarterly reporting data over the period January 2023 to March 2025.

Fee-Free TAFE continues to have strong enrolments in all 
states and territories. 

There have been more than 650,000 enrolments from 
January 2023 and March 2025.

Fee-Free TAFE supports training places in priority sectors and helps priority cohorts 
access training

Figure 3: National priority sectors with the most Fee-Free TAFE enrolments

As of March 2025, there have been 171,145 completions 
since Fee-Free TAFE launched in 2023

Fee-Free TAFE concentrates on qualified training and meaningful pathways to 
employment

Figure 1: Fee-Free TAFE enrolments by jurisdiction

Figure 4: Fee-Free TAFE enrolments by priority cohorts

Fee-Free TAFE helps people in all stages of their working life

 

The top enrolled courses are focussed on key areas of national priority
 

The top completed courses in Fee-Free TAFE are:

And the top completed courses in national priority sectors 
include:

Source: State and territory Fee-Free TAFE data reported under Part 3 of the 
Fee-Free TAFE Skills Agreement. 
Notes: 
• Comparisons should not be made between state and territories’ data 

due to their varied implementation approaches. 
• Figures have been rounded to the nearest 5. 
• The listed total may not match the sum of all elements due to 

rounding.

^: The sum does not match the total in Figure 1 due to multiple 
delivery locations. 
*: Includes 0.2% unknown. 

Note: Completions data is as reported in Q1, 2025. Numbers are expected to 
rise as more students finish their courses, especially those studying part-time 
or in longer courses.

Figure 7: Courses with the most Fee-Free TAFE enrolments
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